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The Foundation for the Advancement of Clinical TMS announced that Palisadian author and mental health

advocate Diana Daniele joined its board in November.

“We are delighted to welcome Ms. Daniele to our board,”
said Dr. Randy Pardell, FACTMS president. “She brings
her immense and infectious energy, as well as both keen
knowledge of and direct experience with transcranial
magnetic stimulation. We positively anticipate the release
of Diana’s memoir, which describes her moving mental
health journey culminating in her finding TMS, which
ultimately healed her treatment-resistant depression. Her
book will provide inspiration and comfort for those who

suffer from this devastating illness.”

FACTMS, established in 2022, has a mission to “support

education and research relevant to transcranial magnetic
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stimulation, raise public awareness of TMS therapy and

its benefits, and to increase treatment access, especially in underserved areas worldwide.”



